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20th January 2022 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Year 5 Heatree Residential Trip Week Commencing 6th-10th June 2022 

We are very excited to be able to offer this residential trip again this year (subject to any government Covid 

guidelines at the time). 

The total cost of the trip is £316.00 and payment is required through Parentpay.   Full payment is required no 

later than 30th June 2022.  You will be able to make partial payments through your Parentpay account which 

will be set up once we receive your consent.  To secure a place, please complete the returns slip no later than 

Friday 4th February 2022.  We will require a deposit of £50.00 to be made soon after. 

If you would like to discuss payments in confidence, please contact Mrs Hale in the office. 

There will be a Parent’s meeting via Zoom Monday 31st January starting at 4pm when I can take you through 

the residential and answer any questions you may have.  The link will be emailed to you. 

Children who are not able to attend the residential will still have to attend school during that week. 

With best wishes, 

 

Mr Hill                                                                                                                                                                              

Heatree Coordinator 

__________________________________________________________________________________ 
Heatree Residential 6th-10th June 2022 

I give consent for my child………………………………………………………………….  to attend the Heatree 

residential from 6th-10th June 2022.  I confirm that payment in full will be made no later than 30th 

June 2022. 

I do not wish my child …………………………………………………………………. to attend the Heatree residential.  

I confirm that they will attend school that week. 

 

Signed…………………………………………………………………………       Date…………………………………………… 


